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Happy Fall Everyone! 

 I hope this finds you well. As the weather starts to get colder around our 
state, our work continues. The Americanism program can be worked every 
month. As the election season comes to a close, I hope your candidate was 
triumphant. If not, I hope you will continue to promote Americanism in your area. 
Now, more than ever, we must stay strong and carry on. 

 The Americanism essay contest information should have been distributed 
to the schools. If not, please do so very soon. Educators need time to plan and 
work it into their curriculums. 

 As with the other programs, please ensure that your Unit report is to your 
District counterpart by December 1st, the District reports need to be to me by 
December 15th. The Western Division Chairman is waiting for my report as I 
prepare this bulletin.  

 As always, please reach out to me if you have any questions about the 
Americanism program. If I can’t answer your question, I will look for the answer. 

 

Yours In Service~ 

Robin 
ALA Department of California 

Americanism Chairman 2024-2025 

americanism@calegionaux.org 

 

 


